
WEDNESDAY, MAY 19TH 
 
END-OF-SCHOOL PICNIC 
Just a reminder, our End-of-the-Year picnic will be this Friday, May 21st.  Keeping our 
fingers crossed that the weather will be nice and you will be able to eat outside.  Please 
remember to bring a beach towel to sit in the grass with your friends and enjoy your 
lunch! 
 
CLARK VOLLEYBALL 
Any current 6th or 7th graders interested in playing volleyball next year, there is a call-
out meeting in the gym tomorrow during Advisory. If you are interested and cannot 
make the meeting, please see Ms. Gleason or Mrs. Hudi for an information 
sheet.  Elearners:  http://meet.google.com/ajt-xtuv-kzv. 
 
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
LIBRARY CALL-OUT FOR ALL LATE BOOKS! 
Attention all in-person students and elearners:  Please return any late books that you 
checked out from Clark's Library before the end of this school year.  By now, the in-
person students who have overdue books have been notified by their Advisory teacher, 
or you were notified when you last visited the Library.  Please "seek and find" those 
books and return them to the CMS Library.  If you are not sure what you have overdue, 
you are welcome to drop in the library to check.  Elearners, please email Mrs. 
Genovese at tgenoves@lcscmail.com, if you need to check your account.  Thank you! 
 
             **************************************************************************************** 
 

Lake Central Food Service 

*UPDATE 5/14/21* 

FREE MEALS 

The last day for eLearner meal pickup will be Tuesday, May 25th at Grimmer Door J from 11:00 
AM - 1:00 PM. Meal bags will include 5 free breakfast and 5 free lunch meals. You may want to 

bring a tote bag to carry your meals. 

Starting June 1st, meals will be available for pickup for all students in the 
community 18 and under. No sign up is required. Meal bags will include 5 
free breakfast and 5 free lunch meals. You may want to bring a tote bag to 

carry your meals. 
Pickup dates in June are Tuesdays, June 1, 8, 15 & 22. Pick up will be at Grimmer Door J 

from 11:30-1:30. Please note the time and do not plan on coming early as Summer School traffic 
will need to clear out before meal distribution starts. 

http://meet.google.com/ajt-xtuv-kzv
mailto:tgenoves@lcscmail.com


The last day for Summer meal pickup will be June 22, 2021. 

All students at LCSC will continue to receive free meals during the 2021-22 
school year. All students may have one free breakfast and lunch daily. More 

details to come.... 
 


